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So…..WHY SO SPECIAL? 
 
 
1. Rarity                                         “I wish I was special….”  
                                                                                                                Thom Yorke, Radiohead, Creep  
 

2. Fragility 
 
3. Variety 
 
4. Security 



  Rare Books: a French Book of Hours circa 1490 





LOUISIANA	RESEARCH	COLLECTION	
	
On	May	3,	1889,	Mrs.	L.	Dolhonde	presented	to	the	Charles	T.	
Howard	Memorial	Library	a	leFer	from	Thomas	Jefferson.	In	
the	more	than	125	years	since	that	iniMal	donaMon,	the	
Louisiana	Research	CollecMon	has	grown	to	encompass	almost	
four	linear	miles	of	archival	documents,	books,	maps,	and	other	
resources	central	to	the	study	of	our	state.	We	hope	this	
exhibit	will	introduce	viewers	to	the	depth	of	our	holdings	
while	revealing	some	possibly	surprising	internaMonal	cultural	
treasures.	
Holdings	include	Colonial	documents	from	William	Penn,	
George	Washington,	Thomas	Jefferson,	and	others.	There	is	
also	a	renowned	Civil	War	collecMon,	followed	by	Louisiana	arts	
and	literature	featuring	materials	from	Lafcadio	Hearn,	Mark	
Twain,	John	Kennedy	Toole,	and	William	Faulkner.	Of	parMcular	
relevance	for	locals	and	visitors	alike	is	LaRC’s	celebrated	
Carnival	CollecMon,	which	can	serve	as	a	lens		illuminaMng	
regional	topics	related	to	women	and	gender,	religion,	and	
finally	Louisiana’s	rich	and	vivid	poliMcal	heritage.	



Proteus Float Design 1900 



Carnival costume sketches: Comus 1873 





Civil War 



Voyages of Discovery, Colonial and Early U. S. 















UNIVERSITY	ARCHIVES	
	
	The	University	Archives,	a	department	within	Tulane	
University's	Special	CollecMons	Division,	preserves	the	official	
records	of	Tulane	University	and	informaMon	about	Tulane.	Our	
archives	holds	over	7,200	linear	feet	of	materials	--	primarily	
documents,	but	also	over	11,000	slides,	55,000	photographic	
negaMves,	and	more.	
	
The	materials	we	preserve	are	crucial	to	the	effecMve	
administraMon	of	the	university,	but	are	also	important	
resources	for	class	papers,	honors	theses,	masters	theses,	
doctoral	dissertaMons,	and	research	projects	in	innumerable	
fields.	
	
Our	most	important	record	groups	contain	correspondence	
and	office	files	of	the	Board	of	Administrators	(since	1845),	of	
presidents	William	Preston	Johnston	(1884-1899)	through	
Eamon	Michael	Kelly	(1980-1998),	and	a	variety	of	
administraMve	units.	













           William Ransom Hogan Archive of New Orleans Jazz 









Material and Digital Coexist 





























Nick LaRocca 

























































 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEAA 
 

The Southeastern Architectural Archive, a unit within Tulane University Library's Special Collec<ons Division, was founded in 1979 of collec<ons 
from Prints and Drawings of the Manuscripts Department (now the Louisiana Research Collec<on) at Tulane University. Growing from a small 
number of groups of records from a few New Orleans architects and firms, SEAA now preserves over 135 collec<ons from the New Orleans 
metropolitan region, Louisiana, and other parts of the gulf south. Over the last three decades, SEAA has become one of the largest architectural 
archives in the southern United States, housing nearly 1 million drawings, 25 thousand photographs, and many other records. 
 

Earlier materials illuminate the dis<nc<ve architectural heritage for which New Orleans is famous, such as the Sylvester Labrot Collec<on, 
containing the most comprehensive group of project drawings of James Gallier, Sr. and his son, James Gallier, Jr., Charles Bingley Dakin and his 
brother, James H. Dakin, Richard Esterbrook, John Turpin, Minard Lafever, and other 19th century architects who prac<ced in New Orleans. SEAA 
also has other 19th and early 20th century architects represented in its holdings, including Robert Mills, James Freret, Thomas Sully, Benjamin 
Harrod, Paul Andry, and others. 
 
The bulk of SEAA’s material covers the 20th century, most records being from the 1950s through the 1980s. Regional architects represen<ng this 
period include Edward Sporl, Sam Stone, Jr., and Mar<n Shepard for the earlier part of the century. For the mid to later 20th century, architects 
and firms such as Weiss, Dreyfous, and Seiferth, Freret and Wolf, Koch and Wilson, Cur<s and Davis, Albert Ledner, and many others comprise 
SEAA’s record of the region’s built environment. 
 
For later 19th to early 20th century New Orleans photographers, SEAA has in its collec<ons works by John Teunnison, Francois Mugnier, C. Milo 
Williams, William Odiorne, and others. For the mid to later 20th century, photographers including Richard Koch, Clarence John Laughlin, Howard 
"Cole" Coleman, Frank Lotz Miller, and many others. 
 
SEAA  also has important records from funerary designer/builder, Albert Weiblen Marble and Granite Company.  
 
Digital finding aids may be accessed simultaneously using the search box above. Researchers may also consult individual finding aids using the 
alphabe<cal index or the collec<on number index. Architectural drawings are inventoried by the descrip<ve informa<on indicated on the sheets, 
usually, by street address, building name, client, architect, or date. When searching the finding aids or the above search box, try entering 
addresses either by street name first--i.e. Bourbon Street, 200 or the street number first--i.e. 200 Bourbon Street. We do not use diacri<cal 
accent marks for non-English words in our finding aids, i.e. search by Vieux Carre not Vieux Carré, Francois Mugnier not François Mugnier. Our 
finding aids include basic biographical informa<on about architects/firms, some with links to fuller biographies in Knowla, Encyclopedia for 
Louisiana. For more detailed biographical material, consult our Architect Biographical Files, which contain biographies, brochures, project 
informa<on, etc. The American Ins<tute of Architects has biographical informa<on in their Historical Directory of American Architects, which 
includes Louisiana architects/firms. Because of the fragile nature of our holdings, we cannot permit browsing of collec<ons. 
 
    



